
 

 

  
 
 

 
 

The 2013 Annual Town Report is dedicated to several members of our Community, once active 
in Town or School government and community affairs, who left us this past year.   

 
Our hope is that they are on a journey to a better place. 

  
 

Robert Burleigh Sr 
Bob was born in Fremont, and lived most of his life here.  He was long-time active member of 
the Fremont Historical Society and has many family ties to Fremont.  He was a proud US Army 

Veteran and marched in our Annual Memorial Day Parades every year. 
 

Richard Johnson 
Dick was a member of the Fremont Fire Department for many years, retiring as Captain.  He 

was the Town’s Police Chief from 1980-1987 and a proud US Marine Corps Veteran. 
 

Ariela “Aja” Mahoney 
Aja was one of the founding members of the Fremont Garden Club, active in their many 

beautification activities right up until her death. 
 
 

Richard Rand 
Dick was a life-long Fremont resident, and member of the Fremont Fire Department for many 

years.  At the time of his death he had recently celebrated 50 years as a Cemetery Sexton 
digging graves.  He was also serving as Cemetery Trustee.  He proudly served in the US Air 
Force.  He was the Town’s general maintenance man since retiring in 2000 from Fremont 

Motors. 
 

 ___________________ 

 
 

Fond remembrances of all the community members who are no longer with us. 
  
 

 

                         

 
“The best way to find yourself is to lose yourself in the service of others.” 

 
~ Mahatma Gandhi 

 
 
 

DEDICATION 


